
29th March 2021 

Term 1: Week 10 

Phone: (02) 69 756154 

Email: Weethalle-   
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Jason Hurley 

Weethalle Public School 

Empowering Learners for their future 

From the Principal 

This Week Mr Hurley is attending training in West Wyalong each day.  Mr Minns  will be 
Wednesday and Mrs McIntyre will be here Thursday 

Thank you to the parents who attended our first Assembly for the year due, it is so nice to 

The Life Education Van visited our school today and the students always enjoy learning 

Monday, 29th March  
Infants goal setting  

1:30- 3.30  
 

Tuesday, 30th March 

Cricket Gala Day 
 

Wednesday, 31st March 
Primary goal setting 

 1:30-3:30  
 

Thursday, 1st April 

Easter Hat Parade &  

Last day Term 1 
 

Tuesday 20th April  
School Return s 

 

Sunday, 25th April 
ANZAC Day 

Thank you to everyone who attended the cross country carnival in 
Tallimba last week. The weather was perfect for the outdoor 
event. Congratulations to all students in your efforts on the day.  

This Thursday, we will conclude term one with an assembly at 
2pm and Easter Hat Parade. All parents are welcome and 
encouraged to attend. From Tuesday at 1pm onwards a mini book 
fair will be available in the library and will run until Thursday 
afternoon. 

Parents attending interviews with their child's teacher will be able 
to view and purchase the books on display on Tuesday and 
Wednesday afternoon, and prior to out hat parade on Thursday. 
For those parents who are unable to meet with staff this term to 
discuss learning goals for their child, we will arrange alternate 
meeting times at the commencement of term 2. Please note that 
covid sign in procedures still apply for all events held at the 
school.  

We hope everyone enjoys a safe and happy Easter Break.   

Jason Hurley 
Principal 

   Weethalle P&C 

Please return raffle tickets to school by 

Wednesday 31st March to be drawn on 

Thursday at the Easter Hat Parade. 



 






